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Dear Staff and Students, 

  

In view of the worsening situation of the local COVID-19 infections, the Senior Management has 

decided to implement the following special work arrangement with effect from 20 July 2020 until 

further notice to safeguard the health and safety of our staff and students: 

  

Work from Home Arrangement 

  

Except for those staff who are engaged in essential teaching activities/operations and emergency 

services, the Heads of Department should allow their staff (including research and part-time staff) 

to work from home as far as practicable.  The University will monitor the evolving situation and 

keep you advised of any further update on the work arrangement. 

  

You are also reminded that you should wear a face mask in the public areas of the campus or during 

all face-to-face interactions on campus. 

  

Please stay vigilant in this trying period and keep safe. 

  

Andy Tong 

Chair, Task Force on Response Actions for the Novel Coronavirus 


